
NJSIAA Football Score Reporting 
 

As we approach the start of the high school football season, please remind your coaches 
that all final scores must be reported within 2 hours of the conclusion of each game to 
Gridiron New Jersey. 

 

Final scores can be submitted via email (football@njsiaa.org) or via text to Jon Fass (908) 
872-4482. Please be sure to include both team names and final score.  

 

Failure to timely report final scores may be subject a school to a $150 fine.   
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